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Friday 24th March 2023

@LadyLanePark

Dear Parents

I would like to begin with wishing everyone peace & prosperity as Ramadan begins. I have been 
extremely proud our older pupils this week as they support one another, some pupils have embarked 
on their fasting journey for the first time. It has been a pleasure to listen to our younger pupils, who 
have been proudly talking to me about what Ramadan means to them and their families. School 
Council have suggested we hold a whole school Eid Party this year and we have decided to do this on 
Thursday 20th April. Planning for the day is in early stages, however we welcome any ideas and 
support during the day or before. If you would like to be involved, please do contact us.

This afternoon we are holding our annual Spring Fair, organised by The Friend’s of Lady Lane Park. I 
would like to thank all our staff in supporting the event by running their own activity to help raise 
funds for school. Thank you to all the parents who help in any way to support The Friends and any of 
the events we run, whether that be in the planning of events, donating raffle prizes or cakes– it all 
makes a massive difference.

Next Thursday is our Open Afternoon, we hope that you can come along and see what we do in our 
fantastic school. Our Performing Arts department will be showcasing our Dance, Singing & Drama in 
the Hall during the afternoon and they would love for you to pop in and see what they do. There will 
be a timetable for the sessions in the hall, so you know when to arrive. Our UVI pupils will be on 
hand to give you, and any new visitors to school, a tour where you will be able to meet our staff and 
see our pupils busy baking, computing, exploring the world, taking part in sports and much more. If 
your child can stay in school, as an Open Day Ambassador, please do let your teachers know – school 
isn’t the same without pupils in it. If you know any families who may be looking for a place in School 
or Nursery, please do let them know about the event, we do have a ‘Recommend A Friend’ scheme in 
school which leads to a one-off discount on your own fees (further details are available on our 
website). The event starts at 4.00pm and will finish at 6.00pm.

I have been impressed with the Easter Bonnets & Egg Displays coming into school for the Easter 
Competition, I can see the standard is very high already! Judging will take place next Thursday and 
the winners will be announced in our final Merit assembly of the term

Have a lovely weekend

Mr. Saunders& TheStaff at Lady Lane ParkSchool & Nursery





March
Tuesday 28th – Table Tennis Match at Bradford Grammar 3.00pm-5.30pm

Wednesday 29th – Form 4 & 5 Residential Presentation 3.30pm

Thursday 30th – Form 5 Piano Competition Visit, Leeds

- Open Afternoon 4.00-6.00pm

Friday 31st – Easter Bonnet & Egg Decorating Competition

School Closes for Easter Break

April

Monday 17th April – School opens to all pupils

- Form 3 Visit to Thornton Hall Farm

Monday 17th – Wednesday 19th - LVI & UVI Residential to York

Thursday 20th April – Whole School Eid Party

Lady Lane Park School & Nursery Menu
Week: Monday 27th – Friday 31st March

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday
Baked Potatoes 
& Cheese/Beans

Sausage, 
Beans 

& 
Hash 

Browns

Chicken Pie 
& 

Vegetables

Cottage Pie 
& 

Vegetables

End of Term 
Student 

Choice TBC

Jelly Oaty 
Biscuits

Zucchini 
Cake

Volcano 
Buns

Quorn & 
Halal  

Option

Quorn & 
Halal  Option

Quorn & 
Halal  Option

Quorn & 
Halal  

Option
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